
 

 

 

The Kingston Academy 

Open Morning  

for Y6 pupils at Fern Hill  

Book using the link below 

For the attention of Year 6 pupils and their families at Fern Hill … 

Some of you will be aware that we are holding our Annual Open Evening on Thursday 7th October. Owing to huge demand, all of 

our tickets have now sold out.  As a result, we’ve decided to create a special invite for all Y6 pupils and their parents at Fern Hill. 

This will take place on Tuesday 5th October between 9.00-10.30am.  

In order to attend, you will need to book a place on one of our ticketed tours. These can be booked using the attached link. If you 

have previously booked on our evening and choose to attend this opportunity with your child instead, please remember to cancel 

your original booking to free up a space at these popular events 

The morning will give you the opportunity to meet current pupils, tour our facilities, find out more about the subjects on offer at 

TKA and even meet our Headteacher, Mrs. Sophie Cavanagh. All are welcome but you must book in advance so that we can 

organise tours efficiently. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-kingston-academy-open-morning-fern-hill-tickets-178196248777

